
Unity on the Bay has been moving toward a vision for a
new home that was originally birthed as a part of a
strategic plan initiated in 2013. June 4, 2015, became
an auspicious day in the 90-year history of our
community when the overwhelming majority of
members present voted to approve a recommendation
to sell our current property, utilizing funds to create a
new home for our ministry as we move forward in faith
toward the next chapter of our ministry’s long life. Since
then we have completed the sale and moved our
services to Temple Israel and our offices nearby at
2800 Biscayne Blvd. The goals of this process are to
acquire or develop a facility that fulfills our vision,
secure the financial future of Unity on the Bay, and
achieve a seamless transition to a new property with
minimal interruption. Each day we grow closer to the
manifestation of the vision that originated after a
lengthy process that engaged congregants, leadership
and staff.

QUESTIONS ON THE BACK

HOW LONG WILL BE AT TEMPLE
ISRAEL?
 

WHAT AREAS ARE WE CONSIDERING
FOR A NEW LOCATION?
 

ARE THERE ANY SITES LOCATIONS
CURRENTLY UNDER CONSIDERATION? 
 

IS THERE A DEADLINE FOR
DETERMINING A NEW PROPERTY
LOCATION?
 

WILL WE BE CHANGING OUR NAME?
 

WHEN MIGHT WE HAVE SOME NEW
INFORMATION TO SHARE?
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WHY DID WE DECIDE TO MOVE?
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We give thanks that Unity on the Bay's
right and perfect home is manifesting

under the guidance of God.

HOW LONG WILL WE BE AT
TEMPLE ISRAEL? 
We will not be able to answer that
question thoroughly without exploring
our options. However, we can say, it can
be 1-3 years. We have gratefully found a
wonderful transitional house that meets
our needs. This will afford us the time to
find the right and perfect new location.

WHAT AREAS ARE WE
CONSIDERING FOR A NEW
LOCATION?
We are looking at the greater Miami
metropolitan area. We do not have a
specific radius in mind.

ARE THERE ANY SITES
LOCATIONS CURRENTLY
UNDER CONSIDERATION? 
We have not narrowed it down to a
particular location at this time. We are
open to looking at different options. We
are not in a rush and market conditions
are in our favor. 

IS THERE A DEADLINE FOR
DETERMINING A NEW
PROPERTY LOCATION?
We are relying on the guidance of spirit
and trust that the right and perfect
location is manifesting in divine time.

WILL WE BE CHANGING
OUR NAME?
Since we are no longer "on the bay,"
we are considering the options of
keeping the name or changing it. That
will be determined once we find our new
location.

WHEN MIGHT WE HAVE
SOME NEW INFORMATION
TO SHARE?
We will be providing monthly updates
regarding the different intentions and
decisions of the Building Our Future
Committee.  
 

305.573.9191 | unityonthebay.orgFor future news and updates, follow along
at https://www.unityonthebay.org/news.


